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While I do understand why anglers would have concern over the PFBC conducting electroshocking surveys
during the fall spawning season, I believe one should look at the "big picture" in trout management.

In the spring FBC are very busy with the fishing season in full swing, and further, streams are crowded with
anglers...not a good time to shock.

In the summer the water temps rise and the trout are vulnerable...NG to shocking, too.

Now the fall comes and the trout are spawning...don't shock now?

Winter grips the State and the streams as well as the roads get all locked up with ice and snow...you get the
idea.

While I'm sure some wild fish are lost due to shocking anytime of year, a greater good is served by doing these
surveys to document the wild trout streams, IMO. Kudos to the FBC.

I give the FBC, and all the guys and gals involved two thumbs up for getting out there, especially at this time
year, and making an effort to take steps to preserve wild trout streams for everyone's benefit.
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